
 

 
 
  
 
 

 

   
 
 

 
  
 

 
 

   
 

 
  

   
    
   

      
 

    
  

      
   

      
   

    
 

     
   

   
   

 
   

 

 
 

  
  

    
 

    
     

   
    

  
                          

  
 

  
 

/ 
Alaska Board of Game 

P.O. Box 115526 
Juneau, AK 99811-5526 

(907) 465-4110
www.boardofgame.adfg.alaska.gov 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
FOR A COMMITTEE OF THE ALASKA BOARD OF GAME 

A committee of the Alaska Board of Game (board) will convene a meeting on Tuesday, November 2, 
2021 at 1:30 p.m. via web-conference. The purpose of the meeting is to discuss processes for 
conducting regulatory board meetings virtually, in the event the COVID-19 pandemic prevents in 
person regulatory meetings from safely occurring during the 2021/2022 meeting cycle. A focus area 
for the committee will be the public testimony and comment process.  

The meeting is open to the public, via liveRe video stream available on the Board of Game website at 
www.boardofgame.adfg.alaska.gov. The committee is seeking written and oral comment from the 
public about virtual board meetings, especially the public participation process. Anyone wishing to 
testify must register no later than Friday, October 29, 2021 at www.boardofgame.adfg.alaska.gov, 
or by contacting ADF&G Boards Support at (907) 465-6098. ADF&G Boards Support will provide 
testifiers the weblink or phone number prior to the meeting, and will post a testimony list on the 
committee meeting website provided below. Testimony will be limited to 5 minutes per person. 

Written comments must be submitted no later than Thursday, October 28, 2021, Comments are 
encouraged to be submitted online at www.boardofgame.adfg.alaska.gov. Comments can also be 
emailed to dfg.bog.comments@alaska.gov (PDF format only); mailed to: ADF&G Boards Support 
Section, P.O. Box 115526, Juneau, AK  99811-5526; or faxed to (907) 465-6094. 

The committee meeting agenda and other meeting documents will be available prior to the meeting 
on the Board of Game meeting information webpage at: 
https://www.adfg.alaska.gov/index.cfm?adfg=gameboard.meetinginfo&date=11-02-
2021&meeting=webconference 

The committee was established during the March 19, 2021 Board of Game meeting. Committee 
members are Al Barrette (chair), Lynn Keogh, and Jerry Burnett. The committee will prepare a 
recommendation for preferred, virtual board meeting processes. 

For more information about the committee meeting, contact the Department of Fish and Game, Boards 
Support Section at 465-. If you are a person with a disability who needs a special accommodation in 
order to participate in this public meeting, please call (907) 465-4046 no later than Wednesday, 
October 27, 2021 to make any necessary arrangements. 

/S/ 
Kristy Tibbles, Executive Director 
ADF&G Boards Support Section 
October 19, 2021 
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